
   

    

 

  

 
Laura Kingston 

Mooresfort, 

Lattin, 

Co. Tipperary 

 

Tel: - 062 55385 

Email:  - l.kingston@nrge.ie 

 
 
 
 
Environmental Licensing Programme,          24/04/2024   
Office of Environmental Sustainability          
Inniscarra,             
Co. Cork  

 

RE: Response to Regulation 10(2)(b)(ii) of the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) 

Regulations 2013, in respect of a licence review from Carhue Piggeries Ltd for an installation 

located at Cooligboy, Timoleague, Bandon, County Cork, P72 HD61. 

 
 
Dear Philip, 

NRGE on behalf of Carhue Piggeries Ltd, Cooligboy, Timoleague, Bandon, Co. Cork (P0621-
02) herein provide an update on the information requested by the agency on the 31st of 
January 2024 in relation to the licence review submitted on the 15th of November 2023. 

 
We received the updated ammonia and odour modelling reports from Katestone at the 
beginning of the week. These reports must now go to the ecologist to update the NIS, 
which is expected to take another week or two.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Laura Kingston BSc.(EnvSc) 
Environnemental Consultant  
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